From: Tony Holt

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: Potential amendment to HB 4031A
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 11:58:20 AM

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Riggs Judge R W <judgeriggs@comcast.net>
Date: Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 9:58 AM

Subject: Potential amendment to HB 4031A

To: htp.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

To: Chair De mbrow and Members of the Senate Committee on the Environment and Natural
Resources:

We understand there is a strong possibility that an amendment is being proposed to HB 4031A
which is designed to make an end-run around appropriate and usual land use procedures. The
amendment would change the designation of the Lanphere property at Exit 282B on I5. We
live very close to this property and strongly object to this attempt to avoid the normal land use
procedures in order to accomplish a land use designation that has the opposition of local
communities, governments and Clackamas County.

Please oppose any attempt to push through such an amendment. Mr. Lanphere should attempt
to do it the right way.

Thank you.

Judge R. William Riggs

Associate Justice (Retired - Senior Status)
Oregon Supreme Court

8164 SW Edgewater West

Wilsonville, OR 97070-9480
503.789.0344

503.694.1470

judgeriggs@comcast.net
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